Facilities Task Force Meeting to Review Survey Results November 29, 2016 6:00 pm

Joe Donovan from the Donovan Group, presented the findings of the community facility survey. The online survey was open from November 9 through November 23. Approximately 3,000 individuals completed the survey.

The results were very positive with significant support for all the various solutions presented as well for a referendum to address the facility needs if there was no increase to taxes.

The Task Force discussed the results and Joe Donovan clarified that the survey was an indicator of the participants' support for solutions, not a predictor of whether or not a referendum would pass.

Solutions Review

Nick Kent reviewed the list of recommendations from the previous meeting. The discussion resulted in the following:

Ovearching priciples

• Equity lens for all future work/equitable investment based off need of school community

Overcrowding

- All agreed that this was the number one priority.
- Solutions should not weaken other existing schools.
- Report should reflect previous meetings list of recommended solutions.

Appropriate spaces for learning and student support

- All present task force members agreed this was the second most important priority.
- Report should reflect previous meetings list of recommended solutions.

Task Force members in attendance unanimously voted their support of the recommendations.

- Tim Weyenberg
- Ann VanEss
- David Harswick
- Sarah Inman
- Judy Crain
- Kathy Cornell
- Mike Kawleski

- Julie Piton
- Amy Sieber
- Emily Gengrich
- Reva Shaw
- Amy Foote
- Patty Butcher
- Pat Quinn
- Ron Metzler
- Hector Rodriguez
- Natalie Nienhuis
- Mark Flaten

Conclusion

- \bullet Board meeting is 12/5 at 5:30 pm to share report
- Present task force members agree to stay involved in the process and help with the "how"